
 
 

 

Feedback For STD V Lilac Class Teacher 

 

Dear Sonali Madam, 

 

Thank you very much for the newsletter summarizing the journey of Lilac throughout the last 

academic session. On behalf of all the parents and parent volunteers, I also express my heartiest 

thanks to you and all the other teachers of Orchid for helping our kids to grow up in all aspects 

of life. I appreciate the efforts, hard work and care taken by you all. Above all this was also a 

memorable journey for us and honor to be a part of the Orchid family and hope this spirit will 

continue. 

 

I congratulate the whole Lilac for getting the "Orkid Award" in two successive year. 

 

Once again thanking you all. 

 

With best regards, 

 

Ram Rup 

Parent V Lilac   


